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Mr.  President, 

 

My delegation extends its heartiest congratulations to H. E. Dr. Gerd Müller on 

his appointment as the new Director General of UNIDO. 

 

We trust, the UNIDO, the Member States, all the stakeholders particularly the 

LDCs, low income and developing countries will be benefitted from his wealth 

of experience, expertise and commitment to inclusive and sustainable industrial 

development.  

 

This has, appeared more critical than ever when we are facing an unprecedented 

pandemic COVID-19, with no end in sight, exposing global inequalities, hitting 

our economies and lifestyle hard, prompting a paradigm shift in our individual 

and collective thinking processes as we are desperately waiting for the post-

COVID recovery, amidst worsening climatic challenges, where industrial 

development will play a critical role.  

 

My delegation assures its full support to the new Director General in discharging 

his critical responsibilities at this critical junction of the history. 

 

Thank you Mr. President. 

 

--- 


